# Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 21st April 2023





IN THIS ISSUE

Principal: Mr Broadfield

Dear parents and carers,

I hope you all had a lovely Easter break and enjoyed some quality time with your families. We welcome you all back to school for the start of the Summer Term. We are so pleased with how well the children have returned to school after the break, and I would like to take this opportunity to praise them for their excellent behaviour and enthusiasm for learning.

Today, we would like to wish all those who are celebrating Eid very happy Eid Mubarak. We hope that you have a joyful celebration with your loved ones.

During the awards assembly today, we had the pleasure of congratulating and praising the children who received awards for their hard work and achievements in their studies. We would like to take this opportunity to thank all the parents who attended the assembly, showing their support for their children.

We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend, and we look forward to another great week of learning and fun.

Mr Broadfield



### **Spring Term Dates**

Term Starts: Monday 17<sup>th</sup>
April 2023 to Friday 26<sup>th</sup> May

Bank Holiday: Monday 1<sup>st</sup> May 2023

Bank Holiday: Monday 8<sup>th</sup> May 2023

Half Term: Monday 29<sup>th</sup> May 2023 to Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> June 2023 Teacher Training Day: Friday

23<sup>rd</sup> June 2023

Term Starts: Monday 5<sup>th</sup> June 2023 to Friday 21<sup>st</sup> July 2023







Follow us on Twitter @oasisacademywoo

## **Nut Free School - Reminder to all Years**

Please do not send your child into school with any nut-based product as a snack or in their packed lunch – this includes products that may contain traces of nuts.



#### **REMINDERS**

Swimming for Year 3 every Tuesday. Please remember to send children with a towel and underwear in their bags. Children to be in class for 8:40am.

Water Bottles – Can parents please remember not to send children to school with glass water bottles, children should only be bringing plastic water bottles for safety reasons.

School uniform – Please ensure children are wearing the correct school uniform, this includes sensible school shoes. Children should not be wearing heeled or platform shoes to school as they are not appropriate footwear for school.

Parents are reminded that when attending assemblies, you are not permitted to take picture's or video's of the assembly. This is to protect the privacy of the other children. You will be given time at the end of the assembly to take a picture of your child only.

## **Parent Engagement**

Please come along to our SEND Occupational Therapy session on 27<sup>th</sup> April @ 9:00am, we will have an Occupational Therapist visiting and will be discussing things such as

handwriting

core stability

fine motor skills

self care skills

gross motor skills